#### **HopeTractMinistry** of Bethel Baptist Church



P.O. BOX 1115 ● YORK, SOUTH CAROLINA 29745 ● 803-684-1535 ● hopetractministry@att.net ● WWW.HOPETRACTS.ORG

## SAVFD AFTFR RFAI

We were contacted by three people, a lady in Pennsylvania and two men (one in a North Carolina prison and another in a Texas prison), who made the decision to receive Christ as Lord and Savior after reading one of our tracts. All three people returned the tracts to us, and we could see that each tract was several years old since they had our former logo and address on them. This has happened many times over the years and is a reminder of just how long a gospel tract can remain in circulation.

"Enter into his gates with thanksgiving, and into his courts with praise: be thankful unto him, and bless his name." Psalm 100:4

We are very thankful to God for allowing us the privilege of printing His Word and for protecting and blessing this ministry through a satanic attack in 2016 and COVID in 2021. We have printed over 200 million gospel tracts and only the Lord knows how many souls have been saved through them. We are so thankful for all of you who generously support Hope Tract Ministry through your prayer and financial support. May God bless you!



# CHINESE STUDENT IN NE

Lewis Howell, missionary to New Zealand wrote to tells us how God used some of our Chinese tracts in an effort to reach a Chinese student there in New Zealand. Bro. Howell wrote:

"We have had Chinese university students in our local schools teaching Mandarin this year. One of these young people attends our church, already saved in an underground church in China. Last week this student brought another one of the students to attend. I was able to give them some of your Chinese tracts. Both of them lit up when they saw their language. They go back to China at the end of the year, and the one is praying the other gets saved before then. Some of your Gospel tracts may end up in an underground church in China as a result. YEAH!"

Lewis Howell, Whakatane, New Zealand



#### "the best tracts I've seen available"

Wow! What a compliment. That's what Dennis Allard from Clermont, Florida, wrote after looking over one of our sample sets. Our sample sets contain one of each of our fifty-three different English titles. Our website (www.hopetracts.org) has each tract displayed and is readable, but not everyone feels comfortable going online so we mail these out to show them what is available at no charge from this ministry. Here is what he wrote:

"Thank you so much for sending the 250 'First Responder' tracts. I appreciate your ministry, and you have the best tracts I've seen available. I look forward to opportunities of handing them out both inside the prison at Lake Correctional Institute here in Clermont, FL, and outside through the street ministry." Dennis Allard

## GOSPEL CAMPAIGN IN PHILIPPINES

Here are some great pictures Roderick Navidad sent us from his gospel campaign in Cebu City along with the following email:

"I would like to thank God for using you to send us gospel tracts. I would also like to inform you that the tracts you've sent arrived safely here on my island. These tracts are a huge blessing especially during our weekly evangelistic campaign. May God continue to bless you and use your ministry to be a blessing to ministries like ours. I attached pictures taken during our weekly preaching and tract distribution. Please continue to pray for us. Thank you very much." Roderick Naviadad



















Don't Forget To Order Your Christmas Tracts!

# All of us at HTM wish you a Christmas filled with the blessings of God!



P.O. Box 609 York, SC 29745

Phone: 803-818-5430 Email: bethelBWBM@yahoo.com

Pastor William E. Lingerfelt, General Director

A ministry of Bethel Baptist Church of Filbert, Clover, SC